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Members present:  Doug Gieryn, Nick Cluppert, Barti Omarou, Linda Kollmann,  
Ann Lagario, Andy Radig, Keith Kiesow, John Zimmerman 
 
Members excused:  Peter Running, Paula Biewer, Rick Krumenauer, Scott Jones, Frank Bell,  
Mike Sipin, Larry Smith 
 
Alternates present:  Janelle Tatro, Bernie Sorenson 
 
Also present:  Brent Losey, Sue Verwey 
 
 
The LEPC meeting was called to order by Chairman Gieryn at 9:45 a.m. 
 
1.  Roll call and approval of past minutes 
 
Roll call was taken. 
 
MOTION to approve minutes from the August 5, 2010 meeting by Linda Kollmann; 
seconded by Keith Kiesow; all in favor; motion carried. 
 
 
2. Introduction of new “EM Deputy Director/Planner” 
 
Linda introduced the new Emergency Management Deputy Director/Planner,  
Bernie Sorenson, to the Committee.  He will be giving the EPCRA report and will be Linda’s  
alternate on the LEPC. 
 
3. Public comment period 
 
None 

 
4. Annual Organizational Meeting 

 
Chairman Gieryn announced the members who have extended their memberships by  
another three years (Rick Krumenauer, Barti Omarou, Frank Bell and Paula Biewer) and  



thanked them for continued service.  Doug also welcomed John Zimmerman, Sheriff’s  
Office, who replaces Kathy Biggar. 
 
An agenda item for next meeting will be nominations for a new member to fill the position 
 of “Secretary”.  The call for nominations went unanswered at this meeting. 
 
5.  Quarterly Spill Report 
 
Janell Tatro compiled and handed out a “Spill Report” for Quarters 3 & 4 of 2010.  Brief  
discussion on a couple of spills. 
 
6.  Current Events Updates 
 
Doug Gieryn 

 Update on the Health Departments move to the new building 
 Applied for and received a grant to the CDC in Atlanta for training 

 
Linda Kollmann 

 Discussed new on-line facility reporting of Tier II’s 
 Public-Private Partnership training coming up February 8th on Social Media 
 Information on the 2011 Governor’s Conference on Emergency Management 

 
Nick Cluppert 

 Busy with fires (8 responses last month with 32 assists) 
 Working on sheltering changes 
 New disaster trailer stationed in Neenah 
 Regional Planning Exercise planned for June 
 Workshop on “Partner Agency Shelter” – May 4th, 9:00 am-12:00 noon at the 

Oshkosh Senior Center 
 
Barti Omarou 

 Announced the new DNR Worden Supervisor April Dombroski 
 

Andy Radig 
 Continuing education on roundabouts to the public 

 
Ann Lagario 

 Running drills monthly 
 Excited about WITrak – a computer tracking system for patients.  A drill will be 

planned in the future.  Testing every Wednesday. 
 
Keith Kiesow 

 Many crashes with near misses that thankfully did not result in large incidents 
 weather issues by posting information on their website 

 



7.  Sub-committee breakout session 
 
Breakout to determine Chairperson of sub-committees. 

 
MOTION to adjourn by Keith Kiesow; seconded by John Zimmerman; all in favor; motion 
carried. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Sue Verwey 

 
 
 
 

 


